
1 
 

Agenda Item No.17(b) 
 
COUNTY COUNCIL – 14 MAY 2019 
WRITTEN QUESTION UNDER COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 9.2 
 
1. Question from Councillor Lorna Dupre 

 
In the plans for reconfiguring the roundabouts on the A142 at Lancaster Way and at 
the BP junction with the A10, what provision is being made for safe crossing for 
pedestrians, cyclists and equestrians? 
 
Response from Councillor Mathew Shuter, Chairman of Highways and 
Community Infrastructure Committee 

 
Preliminary design work is now underway to develop improvements to the A142 
roundabouts at Lancaster Way and its junction with the A10.  This work is funded by 
developer contributions and has a specific objective to limit any transport impacts 
caused by the Lancaster Way development on the immediate road network.  
As with all improvements to the highway network, the needs of pedestrians, cyclists 
and equestrians are key considerations.  Design work will therefore ensure that 
feasible facilities are incorporated into the project wherever possible as it develops in 
the coming months. 

 


